

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Managed Care and MIRC

1 message	
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov	Fri, Nov 1, 2013 at 5:47 PM
Lucy Cantrell Ashland, VA	
November 1, 2013	
VA MIRC	
Dear VA MIRC:	
MIRC Committee Members: I have reviewed information regarding Medicaid Expansion and Waiver Reform. I am particularly concerned about VA moving ID and DD waivers into managed care. It is clear that family members are going to be harmed by managed as it is now being considered. Please hold off on putting people with ID and DD into managed care UNTIL Waiver Reform is complete support The Arc of Virginia's comments regarding "Phase 3" Medicaid reforms that impact Virginians with intellectual and developmental disabilities. A copy of these comments can be found at the following link:	e. I
Thank you for considering my opinion.	
Thank you,	
Lucy Cantrell	
Lucy Cantrell sent this message using the Capwiz·XC system on the The Arc of Virginia Web site. To learn more about The Arc of Virginia's issues, please visit	С